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International Association of Economic and Social Councils

and Similar Institutions
(AICESIS)
The Secretary-General

Brussels, 22 June 2016
Dear Mr. President, 
Back to Brussels, I had to run to Bamako (Mali) for a workshop the AICESIS is organizing there on the promotion of a social protection framework together with the ILO and the CESC of Mali. I should like now to compliment and thank the ESC of Romania, and you personally as well, for the launching of the initiative, and the good running and results, of the international conference on “Migration in Europe: the role of the ESC-SIs in addressing challenges, responsibilities and solutions” which was organized on 16-17 June in Bucharest. 
This initiative proved to be successful. Despite the short time available for the preparation of this conference, debates were actually rich and interesting and operational conclusions were adopted. This success is certainly due to the good organization and warm hospitality provided by the ESC of Romania, as well as the excellent cooperation with AICESIS’s Secretariat. I was also pleased to see the new and impressing premises of the ESC, which indeed offer good working conditions.
As decided, I shall present follow-up proposals to Board and General Assembly which will meet on 14-16 September and been shortly therefore in contact with you on this. I look forward to meeting you soon and continuing our fruitful cooperation. 

With my deepest consideration and best wishes, 

Patrick VENTURINI
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Mr. Florian COSTACHE
President of the ESC of Romania
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